AUTUMN 2

YEAR 6 TOPIC LETTER

NOVEMBER

TOMORROW'’S
WORLD

Dear Parents

Welcome back to the second half term. The
children have settled in well and are taking on the
responsibilities that come with being in Year 6.
This half term our topic is Tomorrow’s World.
There are so many ways to communicate: text
messages, blogs, emails and podcasts. Which do
we prefer2 Through a variety of experiences,
activities and investigations the children will
explore the topic covering a wide range of skills.
We hope it will be a fun and engaging topic! This
half term we are also joined by two trainee
teachers from Edge Hill University. Miss McDaid
and Miss Bond will be working alongside us to
deliver the curriculum.

HELPING AT HOME

If the world today relies so heavily on
technology, what will it be like in ‘tomorrow’s
world’2 Why not go on a technology hunt to
locate computerised and robotic devices in your
home? You could also create a survey to find out
how much time your family and friends spend
using technology each day. Alternatively, go
online to research a significant figure in the
computing world. What did they discover and
how did this influence our daily lives?

DATES FOR
YOUR DIARY

Friday 13th December -
Christmas Dinner day
Wednesday 18th
December - SNHS
Roadshow

Monday 9th December -
KS2 Christmas Concert 10am
and 2pm

Tuesday 10th December
- KS2 Christmas Concert 2pm

Week Beginning 16th

December - Christmas
Parties

Friday 20th December -
Christmas Jumper Day










